
Dear representatives: 
 
The comprehensive plan designation of the single family properties on Caruthers Street between Cesar 
Chavez and 35th place should be amended from the CU designation to R5 to match the current uses of 
these properties.  This is the only part of the entire Richmond neighborhood where this situation 
exists.  These blocks have been intensely impacted by the construction of the Richmond Flats project at 
37th & Division. Please do not allow the commercial development of SE Division to creep into the 
residential blocks and ruin and peace & quiet we have left.   
 
I live at 3728 SE Caruthers Street.   
 
Thank you -  
 
Linda Mlynski 
Broker 
Realty Trust Group 
5015 SE Hawthorne Blvd. 
Portland, OR  97215 
503 708 5600 
lmlynski@realtytrust.com 
www.lindamlynski.com 
 


